
ASAA MAY CONNECTIONS
FSLW Update

Events and
Workshops

Hello, ASAA families, As we approach the
conclusion of another school year, May invites us
to reflect and express gratitude. I am immensely
thankful for the partnership and unwavering
support of our school community throughout this
journey. Together, we have fostered a nurturing
and supportive environment, enabling our students
to excel academically, socially, and emotionally.
Your ongoing trust and collaboration have been
invaluable.

In recognition of Asian Heritage month, I have
chosen the book, "The Name Jar" by Yangsook Choi.
It is a touching story about a young girl, Unhei, who
moves to America from Korea. Facing the challenge
of fitting in at her new school, Unhei lets her
classmates choose a new name for her instead of
sharing her own. Through Unhei's journey, readers
learn about the importance of self-acceptance,
embracing cultural differences, and fostering
inclusivity. This book is a valuable tool for,
promoting empathy, respect, and understanding
among students while celebrating diversity and
creating a more inclusive school environment.

 Please see attached activity!1.

Please check out Beaumont FCSS
on Facebook for the latest
information on offered
community workshops.
Follow Bibliothèque de Beaumont
Library for the latest free events
and programs for children. Check
out their Facebook Page for
more information.

Book of the
month

Contact info
Ms. Ellesar

Email: ellesar.abboud
@starcatholic.ab.ca

Phone:
780-929-2961

Leadership
club Corner

Keep an eye out for the Spirit
Day Posters around the school--
all made by our wonderful club!
May 8 - Hats on for Mental
Health
May 24th - Superhero & Disney
Day



Name Jar
Draw or write things that make you unique.

Name:                                                                                                       
Date:


